
To:  Company Name/Scheme: Growthpoint Properties Australia Limited / Growthpoint Properties Australia Trust

ACN/ARSN: ACN 124 093 901 / ARSN 120 121 002

1. Details of substantial holder

Name: Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

The holder ceased to be a substantial holder on: 21 January 2021

The previous notice was given to the company on: 20 January 2021

The previous notice was dated: 20 January 2021

The holder became aware on: 25 January 2021

2. Changes in relevant interests

Particulars of each change in, or change in the nature of, a relevant interest of the substantial holder or an associate in voting securities
of the company or scheme, since the substantial holder was last required to give a substantial holding notice to the company or scheme are
as follows:

  Nature of change
  Consideration given in
  relation to change

3. Changes in association

The persons who have become associates of, ceased to be associates of, or have changed the nature of their association with, the
substantial holder in relation to voting interests in the company or scheme are as follows:

Not applicable

4. Addresses

The addresses of persons named in this form are as follows:

5. Signature

Dated 27 January 2021

Authorised signatory

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc. 2-7-1, Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8330, Japan

  Name and ACN/ARSN (if applicable)   Nature of association 

Not applicable

  Name   Address

  Date of
  change

  Person whose
  relevant interest
  changed

  Class and
  number of
  securities affected

  Person's votes
  affected
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Authorised signatory Dated 27 January 2021

Date of change
Person whose relevant interest 

changed Nature of change

Consideration 
given in relation 

to change
Class and number of 
securities affected

Person's votes 
affected

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 249.60                 78 Stapled Securities 78

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 12,018.24            3,744 Stapled Securities 3,744

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 27,105.43            8,497 Stapled Securities 8,497

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 390.83                 121 Stapled Securities 121

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3,733.23              1,163 Stapled Securities 1,163

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 998.47                 313 Stapled Securities 313

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 479.04                 149 Stapled Securities 149

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 20,677.58            6,482 Stapled Securities 6,482

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,227.40              380 Stapled Securities 380

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 6.42                     2 Stapled Securities 2

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 954.86                 297 Stapled Securities 297

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,208.02              374 Stapled Securities 374

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,655.61              519 Stapled Securities 519

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 300.80                 94 Stapled Securities 94

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 6,877.92              2,136 Stapled Securities 2,136

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3,397.35              1,065 Stapled Securities 1,065

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3,566.42              1,118 Stapled Securities 1,118

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,384.60              430 Stapled Securities 430

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 13,669.15            4,285 Stapled Securities 4,285

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 11,085.25            3,475 Stapled Securities 3,475

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 919.84                 287 Stapled Securities 287

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3,703.59              1,161 Stapled Securities 1,161

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,605.00              500 Stapled Securities 500

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 10,653.99            3,319 Stapled Securities 3,319
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18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 7,021.19              2,201 Stapled Securities 2,201

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,031.97              634 Stapled Securities 634

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4,936.26              1,533 Stapled Securities 1,533

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 735.48                 227 Stapled Securities 227

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 700.91                 217 Stapled Securities 217

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,781.03              861 Stapled Securities 861

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,798.20              555 Stapled Securities 555

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 11,297.00            3,476 Stapled Securities 3,476

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 22,090.32            6,818 Stapled Securities 6,818

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,102.76              649 Stapled Securities 649

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 8,072.54              2,507 Stapled Securities 2,507

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,377.00              425 Stapled Securities 425

18 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 728.00                 224 Stapled Securities 224

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by First 
Sentier Investors Holdings 
Pty Limited 4,446.73              1,381 Stapled Securities 1,381

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3,100.80              960 Stapled Securities 960

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4,305.14              1,337 Stapled Securities 1,337

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 5,022.00              1,550 Stapled Securities 1,550

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,083.29              338 Stapled Securities 338

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 6,437.39              1,993 Stapled Securities 1,993

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 492.66                 153 Stapled Securities 153

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,125.25              350 Stapled Securities 350

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4,773.27              1,487 Stapled Securities 1,487

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 986.85                 306 Stapled Securities 306

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4,265.60              1,333 Stapled Securities 1,333

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 973.95                 302 Stapled Securities 302

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 582.30                 180 Stapled Securities 180

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,587.23              801 Stapled Securities 801

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 29,308.44            9,102 Stapled Securities 9,102

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3,915.52              1,216 Stapled Securities 1,216

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 12,665.16            3,909 Stapled Securities 3,909

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 92.80                   29 Stapled Securities 29



19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 449.79                 141 Stapled Securities 141

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 465.74                 146 Stapled Securities 146

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 26,595.20            8,311 Stapled Securities 8,311

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3,857.56              1,198 Stapled Securities 1,198

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,494.80              770 Stapled Securities 770

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 303.05                 95 Stapled Securities 95

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,540.58              789 Stapled Securities 789

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 142.12                 44 Stapled Securities 44

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,390.20              740 Stapled Securities 740

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4,037.88              1,254 Stapled Securities 1,254

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3,289.60              1,028 Stapled Securities 1,028

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 114.84                 36 Stapled Securities 36

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 7,219.24              2,242 Stapled Securities 2,242

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 33,999.98            10,559 Stapled Securities 10,559

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 5,542.68              1,716 Stapled Securities 1,716

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 132.84                 41 Stapled Securities 41

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 9,370.08              2,892 Stapled Securities 2,892

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 7,152.00              2,235 Stapled Securities 2,235

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,113.87              347 Stapled Securities 347

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 979.05                 305 Stapled Securities 305

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 397.29                 123 Stapled Securities 123

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 25.80                   8 Stapled Securities 8

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,605.00              500 Stapled Securities 500

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 5,746.17              1,779 Stapled Securities 1,779

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 15,334.17            4,777 Stapled Securities 4,777

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 170.66                 53 Stapled Securities 53

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 636.57                 198 Stapled Securities 198

19 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 447.58                 139 Stapled Securities 139

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 145.58                 45 Stapled Securities 45

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 998.47                 313 Stapled Securities 313

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 474.50                 146 Stapled Securities 146

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4,703.69              1,454 Stapled Securities 1,454



20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 5,759.09              1,783 Stapled Securities 1,783

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,723.11              847 Stapled Securities 847

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 170.66                 53 Stapled Securities 53

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 300.80                 94 Stapled Securities 94

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 9.66                     3 Stapled Securities 3

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 731.11                 226 Stapled Securities 226

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 8,406.99              2,619 Stapled Securities 2,619

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 21,027.30            6,510 Stapled Securities 6,510

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 629.85                 195 Stapled Securities 195

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 8,343.00              2,575 Stapled Securities 2,575

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3,191.24              988 Stapled Securities 988

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 15,251.20            4,766 Stapled Securities 4,766

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,089.89              339 Stapled Securities 339

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 352.00                 110 Stapled Securities 110

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,535.94              477 Stapled Securities 477

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4,108.00              1,264 Stapled Securities 1,264

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,067.23              641 Stapled Securities 641

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 450.80                 140 Stapled Securities 140

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 8,913.24              2,751 Stapled Securities 2,751

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,234.16              696 Stapled Securities 696

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4,654.50              1,450 Stapled Securities 1,450

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,979.99              613 Stapled Securities 613

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,426.64              441 Stapled Securities 441

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,227.40              380 Stapled Securities 380

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 99.36                   31 Stapled Securities 31

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 589.68                 182 Stapled Securities 182

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 427.68                 132 Stapled Securities 132

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3,078.00              950 Stapled Securities 950

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,638.62              822 Stapled Securities 822

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 4,049.76              1,248 Stapled Securities 1,248

20 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 40,825.01            12,600 Stapled Securities 12,600



21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
First Sentier Investors 
Holdings Pty Limited 4,489.11              1,377 Stapled Securities 1,377

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 112.70                 35 Stapled Securities 35

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 5,489.10              1,710 Stapled Securities 1,710

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 258.00                 80 Stapled Securities 80

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 11,850.48            3,624 Stapled Securities 3,624

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,098.02              341 Stapled Securities 341

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 8,589.96              2,676 Stapled Securities 2,676

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 16.00                   5 Stapled Securities 5

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 394.06                 122 Stapled Securities 122

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3.22                     1 Stapled Security 1

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,905.50              894 Stapled Securities 894

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 11,404.70            3,500 Stapled Securities 3,500

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,386.75              430 Stapled Securities 430

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 437.92                 136 Stapled Securities 136

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,713.04              532 Stapled Securities 532

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 283.91                 89 Stapled Securities 89

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 21,728.56            6,748 Stapled Securities 6,748

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,802.60              865 Stapled Securities 865

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 396.18                 124 Stapled Securities 124

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 303.05                 95 Stapled Securities 95

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,244.34              697 Stapled Securities 697

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 92.80                   29 Stapled Securities 29

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 326.00                 100 Stapled Securities 100

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3,411.72              1,053 Stapled Securities 1,053

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 51,933.96            16,029 Stapled Securities 16,029

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 76.80                   24 Stapled Securities 24

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 1,105.96              344 Stapled Securities 344

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,213.54              679 Stapled Securities 679

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 3,348.48              1,024 Stapled Securities 1,024

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 6,824.49              2,087 Stapled Securities 2,087

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 123.88                 38 Stapled Securities 38



21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 9,596.33              2,971 Stapled Securities 2,971

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 10,594.40            3,280 Stapled Securities 3,280

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,915.40              904 Stapled Securities 904

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 2,356.98              723 Stapled Securities 723

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 44,874.00            13,850 Stapled Securities 13,850

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 13,375.67            4,193 Stapled Securities 4,193

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Sale of securities by an 
entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 21,196.08            6,542 Stapled Securities 6,542

21 January 2021 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

Purchase of securities by 
an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley 5,169.29              1,593 Stapled Securities 1,593


